
We regret to inform you that all flights to and from London Heathrow Airport have been 
cancelled today, 21 March 2025. Our Customer Relations team is actively reaching out to all 
affected passengers to offer rebooking options or refunds where applicable. They will be using 
the contact details that have been placed in the booking. 

  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

  

For the latest updates and detailed information on our policies, please visit our IROP Policy 
page. https://www.jetblue.com/travel-agents/irop-policy 

  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

  

Kind regards,  

 JetBlue Airways 
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